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On behalf of all the staff of Bina Puri Group of Companies, we would like to extend our 

Heartiest Congratulations to Yang Berbahagia Datuk Henry Tee Hock Hin, Managing 

Director of Bina Puri Construction Sdn Bhd / Bina Puri Sdn Bhd on being conferred the 

Darjah Gemilang Bintang Kenyalang Sarawak “Panglima Gemilang Bintang Kenyalang” 

(P.G.B.K.), which carries the title “Datuk” by Tuan Yang Terutama Yang Di-Pertua Negeri 

Sarawak on the occasion of His Excellency’s 92nd Birthday on 14th September 2013. 

 

Undeniable, it was great recognition to Y.Bhg Datuk Henry Tee who had contributed to 

the development of State of Sarawak. We are very proud with your achievement  and 

may you continue to lead the Group especially in East Malaysia.  Congratulations!  

 



 

 

Y. Bhg Datuk Henry Tee, aged 55, was appointed to the Board of the Company on 5 

November 1990. He has held the position of Managing Director of Bina Puri Construction 

Sdn. Bhd. since 22 August 1996. He is responsible for the overall management of projects 

and operations. He has wide exposure and experience in the management of civil and 

building construction overseas and in both East and West Malaysia.  He lead the 

company to be involved in the construction of Iconic projects like Dewan Undangan 

Negeri Sarawak (DUN Sarawak), the construction of Pusat Pentadbiran Negeri Sabah 

(PPNS) in Kota Kinabalu and the construction of Kuala Lumpur International Airport 2 

(KLIA2), Sepang.  

 

 


